Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Independent Advocacy Support
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
We would like to request information on which (if any) services you commission to provide Independent Advocacy for people accessing support in the following processes in your area: 

- s117 aftercare (under the Mental Health Act)
- Continuing Health Care (CHC) 
- Continuing Care 
- personal wheelchair budgets
- personal health budgets

Q1. Could you provide details of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent Advocacy Support to adults and children or young people receiving aftercare support under section 117 of the Mental Health Act?

Q2. Could you provide details of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent Advocacy Support to people going through Continuing Health Care processes (adult) or Continuing Care (children)?

Q3. Could you provide details of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent Advocacy Support to people accessing personal wheelchair budgets?

Q4 Could you provide details of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent Advocacy Support to people accessing or using personal health budgets processes (both adult and children)?

We would be grateful if you could tell us which services are commissioned.

And lastly we would be grateful if you could indicate the budget allocated for any of the above types of advocacy?
Answer:

The Council does not hold this information.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Leicester City Council fulfils its statutory obligations to provide advocacy services, however, the advocacy services are not detailed enough to be specific to the processes highlighted within the information request. 

Therefore, we cannot extract from the overall advocacy provided if there have been people with these specific issues and on the same basis we cannot specify any part of the advocacy budget that concerns these detailed issues.    

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


